


   TRANSPORT GROUP REPORT FOR STEERING GROUP



                                     MEETING 






        23/2/2015
1. Plans for Community Meeting are progressing well.
2. Group attendees and timings have been agreed.
3. Visual aids, such as maps, posters, have now been obtained.
4. Photos suitable to illustrate locations of concern have been taken.
5. Concerns:
a) Lack of contact with DCC Highways Dept.
b) Lack of common format across the various groups.
c) Need boards or tables on which to place maps and posters.
